
July
Fifth
1921.

Rt. Hon. Sir Robert Borden,G.C.M.O., P.C., 
House of Gommons,
OT.TÂVA.

Dear sir:-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of your 

letter of June 30th addressed to Sir Arthur Currie,. 
with reference to the League of Rations Society in 
Canada. _

Sir Arthur is at present in England, 
where he has gone to attend a Conference of the 
Universities of the Empire, and does not expect to 
return to Montreal until early in September. If you 
deem it advisable I shall have much pleasure in 
forwarding your letter to him.

I have the honour to be. 
Sir,

Your obedient servant,

Principal’s Secretary


